

425-477-2919 info@LifeHavenWA.org www.LifeHavenWA.org 3715 196th St. SW #2262 Lynnwood, WA 98036



Envisioning a world where every pregnant woman has a safe home and loving support.

December 2024

A Year End Message from the Secretary

It's been an extraordinary first year at Life Haven, in a large part due to the many people who have contributed their time, talent, prayers, energy and financial support to the ministry. Being a new ministry we have experienced some bumps along the way this first year which provided us many opportunities to learn how to be more effective and efficient in the work we do.



Christ is born! Glorify Him!

"For unto us a child is born, unto us a son is given" (Is 9:6)

As we move forward into our second year

we have streamlined the organization by

shifting people into different responsibilities and creating new ones, along with updating our policies and procedures. We have created a volunteer training video and streamlined the volunteer application process with an easy to fill out online form. We have an ongoing need for volunteers throughout the year as well as special volunteer projects from time to time.

It's been a joy to see our resident flourish at the Haven. With your help we have been able to assist her with education and providing a vehicle, all while supporting her pregnancy and new life with her baby.

During the New Year, we look forward to adding two new residents! We invite you to join us in this work: providing a haven for vulnerable women and their babies.

The need for financial support continues.

Please prayerfully consider Life Haven in your end of year giving!

In Christ,

-Kim Siebert, Secretary for Life Haven

End of Year Giving

We are moving toward our goal of \$10,000 by December 31st.

To donate visit LifeHavenWA.org or mail checks. All gifts are tax deductible.

Thank you for all your love, prayers, and support.